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KPHA is gearing up for the KPHA Conference which will take place April 11th and 12th in Owensboro.  Members are getting excited about presenting their work!  Also upcoming is the Healthy Days event in which KPHA will be partnering with Community Farmer's Market to educate students on healthy food choices and how their Big Red Dollars can be used at the market.  Other events coming up include a tree planting day in partnership with EHSSA, as well as an educational booth during WKU's Earth Day Celebration which will also be with EHSSA.  KPHA is in the planning stages of a volunteer opportunity with the International Center as well as the Office of Sustainability.


